

5/20/21

Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm. Introductions were made and Concept 5 and Tradition 5 were read. There was no discussion on either topic.

Treasurer's report:

Dennis gave the treasurer's report for April 15th to May 19th. Dennis recognized that he forgot to add two contributions to last month, so he revised the report for March 18th to April 14th. Motion to approve this month's and last month's revised report was made by Natalie and seconded by Denise. Treasurer's report was approved.

Secretary's report:

Natalie gave the secretary's report for April. Motion to approve was made by Arden and seconded by Chris. Secretary's report was approved.

GSR reports:

Chris- Our Common Welfare- Wed 7pm. Masks are being worn with 6 to 10 people in attendance.

Katelyn- Women's Work- Wed. 530pm. Group conscience is 1st week and fellowship is the 3rd week of the month.

Joanie- Pallisades- There are 3 to 4 people in attendance.

Ken- Isle- Faith Christian Church- Saturday 9am. Meeting is up and running.

Alvin- New Hope- Tuesday 9am- There are 12 or more in attendance and masks were voted optional.

Bob N. Tune Up- 1030am daily- Meeting in person and zoom.

Arden- Tammarack- Masks are optional and there are 10 to 12 in attendance. Talk of having a speaker meeting has begun.

Action committee:

Vicky- Treatment- Nothing to report. She will pick up new schedules and drop them off at Nystrom etc.

Denise- Web Manager- Nothing to report.

Arden- PI/CPC- Greg sent sign up sheet and info for the MN State Fair. Please contact Greg if you're interested in volunteering for the booth. Arden also has applications for Aitkin County Jail for background checks.

Bob N. - Alt. DCM- Area 35 committee meeting is June 6th at Aitkin Alano. It is in person as of now.

Old business:

Alvin wanted to address the group about the March 27th meeting and a few things the delegate said about his personal opinion.

New business:

Telephone line- Vicky and Arden will get with Greg about the alternative options we have for cheaper service.

District 7 Picnic- Vicky will call Lum Park about pavilion prices. Dennis will go through the previous treasurer's reports and separate District 7 basket contributions from all of the meeting contributions. Tabled for next month.

Motion to close the the was made by Vicky and seconded by Maria. Meeting was closed at 815pm. We closed with the Responsibility Statement.